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January, 2010

Dear Local Merchant/Neighbor/Friend/Family,

First of all, let me thank you in advance for your ongoing support of Westchester Babe Ruth 
Baseball.  In this our 54th year, our all volunteer Board of Directors are expecting another 
exceptional season as we continue to offer an outstanding baseball experience for the teenage boys in 
our community.  Through your generosity and support, we’ve provided a competitive athletic 
opportunity for community teens ages 13 thru 15 years old for the last 53 years.  In 2007, we 
expanded the age group and now provide that same opportunity for teenagers 16 thru 18.  Although 
we enjoy favorable lease terms from the Southern California Gas Company for our facility, all other 
organizational costs which includes charter fees, insurance, equipment, facility maintenance, and 
umpires are covered by registration fees, snack stand revenue and contributions from local families 
and establishments.  Without donations like yours, our ability to continue to offer a first rate program 
would be severely impacted.

Any contribution enables us to sustain and continuously improve the program.  Every last dollar 
received makes its way directly back into the program and has a direct and immediate impact on the 
players.  Please stop the facility to see a game or a practice at 8141 Gulana Ave, Playa del Rey, CA 
90293 to witness a timeless community program in action.

Very Truly Yours,

Chris Lynch
President, Director of Baseball Operations
Westchester Babe Ruth Baseball


